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Airport Board, 

Traffic: 

 Our July 4th Fly in had a great turn out this year! Around 150 people were able to enjoy 

the experience of flight. 

 Over the past couple of weeks crop dusters have been utilizing the new apron to the 

North. 

 Due to storms in the beginning of the week of Oshkosh, we saw more transit traffic going 

home rather than on the way to Oshkosh. 

Testing Center: 

 The testing centers availably is still Monday through Wednesday,  

8AM to 4PM. 

  There were three I9 appointments. 

 Of the 17 tests we had this month 12 of them were drone tests. 

Training: 

 Taylor Thul our newest CFII is now instructing in Independence. 

 We continue to onboard new students.  

 In July we flew 54.6 hours. There were 42 hours of Dual Instruction. The remaining 12.6 

hours consisted of pilot aircraft rental, student solos, and intro flights.  

Maintenance: 

 We are still offering a 15% discount to first-time maintenance customers. 

 Maintenance worked on P&N, Independence and Marion tenants’ aircraft this month. 


